
You have the unique opportunity to learn more and enroll with the professional guidance of a benefit 
counselor from October 1 – 31, 2024. During your individual appointment, the 
benefit counselor will review the new product offering with you, answer any 
questions you may have, and enroll you and your dependent(s) in the coverage 
best suited for you and your family.

There are three ways to schedule your appointment: 

•	

http://benefitsconcierge.schedapple.com/

